
                                                                  Fairfield Bocce Federation 

                                         Minutes of the Board Meeting: October 9, 2025 

 

 1.   The meeting was called to order by President Marvin Bailey at 1:08pm. 

 

2. The board stood for the Pledge of Allegiance led by Marvin Bailey. 
 

3.    Roll call: Board Members present were- (X-Present) (Unexcused) (E- Excused) 

X- Marvin Bailey                  X- Jim Sheppard                  E- Ann MacAuley                                                                                                               
U- Paul Scheet                    X- Vincent Loiacono          E- Tom McLoughlin 
E- Frank Berardi                  X- Alex Vasquez                   X- Steve Ramos 
X- Sharon Dominik 
          

4.  The minutes were read from both August and September 2025.  The minutes of 
August passed with all in favor.  The minutes from September were approved with all 
but Jim Sheppard in favor. 

  

5. Treasurer report: We have $15,728.92 presently in our account. 
 

6. Banquet Director report: Tom stated that the banquet was a success, and everyone 
enjoy the meal.  He thanks his crew from both his team and Debbie’s team to get all 
the prep dome. 
 

7. Tournament Director Report: Steve thanked his team for helping with the PVE-FBF 
tournament that was held on September 27.  Everyone enjoyed the tournament.  
There was some confusion over the point system but was all worked out in the end.  
The mixture of 2 PVE players and 2 FBF players made it more challenging. 
 

8. League director Scheduling and Standings: Jim paid $499 to Teamsideline for 
another year and will be reimbursed.  He is working with Teamsideline and Frank 
about being able to pay it via our bank account directly.  Jim has input teams for all 
the leagues and is ready for the season to start playing. 
 



9. Al Sacco Director: Sharon stated that 5 of the Al Sacco players came to the banquet 
and enjoyed their time.  One of the Al Sacco players had joined Sharon’s Tuesday PM 
team. 
 

10. Maintenance and Supply: Alex and the volunteers worked on the courts on October 
4th to get them ready for the winter.  He also installed extra hand holds for each end 
of each court.  The sunshades were also taken down and put up.  Alex asked if we 
could purchase our own porta potty and just pay to have it emptied.  We will be 
looking into that. 
 

11. League manager for teams, collections, and listings: Ann handed out the CAPO 
packets at the banquet and asked if any CAPO had a problem or question to contact 
her.  A last-minute team was added for Tuesday PM.  Ann was able to get the team’s 
name to Jim to incorporate into the schedule for Tuesday PM.  Ann has some 
computer problems and will provide Jim with the new team roster. 
 

12. Old Business: There was no old business to discuss. 
 

13. New Business: The only new business was what was brought in from the raƯle and 
guest attendance.  The raƯle made $530, and guest attendance was $70. 
 

14. A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.  Everyone was in favor, and the 
meeting was adjourned at 2:07pm. 


